
 

 

 

 

 

 

6 March 2019  
 

Sports Day feedback… 

There was so much enthusiasm and atmosphere at Saturday’s 

Sports Day. Thank you parents for making the day such 

incredible fun! Congratulations Falcons on your overall 

victory, but the Eagles and Hawks say that they will 

definitely wrest that trophy from your talons in 2020 !  

PS: Sunglasses were found at sports day. Please let us know if they are yours.  

 

Wash your hands… 

Our preschool Grade RR classes (Teacher Kathy and Teacher 

Estelle) have been requested to participate in a “first of its kind 

hand hygiene study” in South Africa. This UJ study requires our 

teachers to give information regarding sicknesses and hand 

washing habits of our pupils. It also requires you as parents to 

complete consent forms and survey forms. Your child’s hands will 

be swabbed as part of the research project.  

Please can you read the paperwork your child will receive today 

and return it, signed and completed, with your book-bag tomorrow.   

 

Camelot calls… 

Grade 3’s, don’t forget thou art to be decked in thy 

finest apparel for tomorrow’s feast. We thank thou 

for thy effort in the castle constructions. They art 

beautiful!!! 

 

Senior primary sleepover… 

A detailed letter was sent out on Monday regarding 

the senior primary sleepover. Please drop us an 

email or phone-call if you have any questions.  

 

 

 

Scoliosis screening… 

We have been approached by a human movement scientist who would 

like to do scoliosis screening on our pupils at school. The cost of the 

screening is R200 per child. Please see the attached PDF. If you are 

interested, please let the office know so we can make the 

arrangements.  

 



 

 

Cake sales next week… 

Grade RL (Teacher Laura) and Grade 5M are up for hosting cake sales next 

week Friday. It’s the break-up day cake sale, so it’s a bumper way to start 

the holidays.   

 

Preschool reading and vocabulary programme… 

Please remember to return your book-bags (including the two laminated cards) tomorrow so 

we can supply you with new ones on Friday. Please add your consent forms for the hand-

washing research project (Grade RR pupils). 

Give us your feedback about the books please… 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1a0BdiF2bl2M3rqKzBb7IHQ3b3R4v46zO9jAXRStYbmA/

viewform 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Used paper please… 

Our school saves reams of paper by re-using A4 paper that has been printed on just one side. 

Please send us your used paper, and let’s save the world one tree at a time! 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 

Admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com 

011-976-5300 
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